
From: Mark Blyth   
Sent: 02 April 2025 10:57 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Keep the Bull Inn, crews hole, as a pub 
 
Hi. I would like to protest that they are thinking of making the Bull Inn, crews hole, into a residential 
unit as it is a historic pub and should remain so.  
 
It is and was a vital part of a local community and without it the area would be worse off.  
 
So in summary please keep the Bull Inn, crews hole, registered and usable only as a pub.  
 
 
best regards, 
Mark  
 

 
 

 




